
           Have a great weekend!  Best wishes Kate Powell 

Useful Diary Dates 2025 (All dates are on the school website) 

MARCH 

25th: Sharing of work 3.15 – 3.45pm. Parents invited in to 

see children’s work. 

26th: Sharing of work 8.40 - 9am. Parents invited in to see 

children’s work. 

31st: Easter assembly. 

APRIL 

4th: End of Term. 

      9.15am Assembly - Easter Egg raffle draw. 

(EASTER HOLIDAYS: 7th April – 18th April)  

22nd: TUESDAY BACK TO SCHOOL & ‘Active’ Maths day. 

24th: Parent Workshop for parents of Years 4, 5 & 6 

(Talking to your young person) from the Thought-full Team.  

MAY 

1st: Class Photo Day -  all children in correct uniform please 

5th: BANK HOLIDAY MONDAY — School closed to pupils 

12th: Year 6 SAT’s Week — no absence will be authorised. 

14th: Messy Church at 3.30pm 

(HALF TERM: 26th – 30th) 

JUNE 

2nd: STEM ENRICHMENT WEEK  

9th: Year 6 Enterprise Week 

11th: Messy Church at 3.30pm 

13th: Non-uniform day for Summer Fair items. Tbd 

18th: New Year R parents (Sept 25) meeting at 1.45pm 

20th: Summer Fair 3.30pm - 5pm 

 

 

 

Sharing of Work 

On the 25th March and 26th of March, you will have the 

opportunity to come into your child’s class to have a look at their 

work. This is a chance to sit with your child and discuss their 

learning this term. This will take place on Tuesday 25th March at 

3.15pm - 3.45pm and on Wednesday 26th March at 8.40am - 

9am. Please choose one of the dates to come to. Thank you.  
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Ash Class Trip to the Mary Rose 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Last week, Ash class visited Portsmouth Historic Dockyard, 

focussing particularly on The Mary Rose. The whole day 

was a great success where the children watched a 4D film 

of the raising of the boat, saw and explored lots of 

artefacts and in the workshop, dressed up as either the 

crew or the nobles. Mrs Reynolds said that the children 

behaved so well and really enjoyed all of the learning. Well 

done Ash class. I have enjoyed looking at all of your 

photos from the visit.  

Easter Egg Hamper Raffle 

It’s that time of year 

again where three 

lucky winners could win 

an amazing Easter Egg 

Hamper just in time for 

the Easter break. The 

Easter Egg Hamper raffle will open on Friday 21st March 

and you can buy tickets on ParentPay. There are 3 

hampers to win and tickets cost £1 each; you can buy as 

many tickets as you like. The draw will take place in 

assembly on Friday the 4th April. Good luck everyone!  

Recent Parents Evenings 

Thank you to all of the families who attended parents evening 

over the last few weeks. It was good to see so many of you. In 

response to comments made by some parents that, ‘they don’t 

know what their children do at school’, please can I remind you 

that the school website is full of information and each class has a 

class page with regular updates on there. The teachers work hard 

to keep this updated and it shows all of the great learning and 

opportunities that the children have here. You will find the ‘Class 

Pages’ tab on the home page and also in the ‘Pupil’s’ section - 

Class Pages 2024 - 2025. Each class has their own page.  


